
CANBERRA AND DISTRICT DUCATI CLUB 
GENERAL MEETING  

Kingston Hotel 
8 October 2018 

 

 
Meeting commenced at 7.42pm. 
Present: see attendance book. 
Apologies: Jeff Piper, Gaye McIntyre, Chris Roberts, Marilyn Starick 
Visitors: 
New members; Joey Beavan 
New Bike 
President’s Report: Taso emphasised the need for the committee places to be filled un the AGM. 
 
Vice President Report: The VP reminded members of the upcoming track Day (Trackvember) 
@ Wakefield Park on Thurs 15 November. The VP urged members to attend & ride or at least 
attend as a supporter/observer. 
 
Treasurer’s Report: Reconciled club balance of $12,009.00. Club had 120 paid up members. 
 
Ride coord: Sat Spring Ride on 14/10 meeting @ the Arboretum. Ride to Bywong Motor Museum 
on Sat 27 Oct. 15/8. See web for ride info. 
 
GENERAL BUSINESS: 
 
40th anniversary dinner coming up on 1 December. 
Grant Fuller presented records of the 1st general meeting of CDDC in 1978 to be held in club 
library. Grant also showed the DOCNSW Concourse d’Eelegance prizes he won this year. 
Murray Willmott reiterated that Doc (Paul) Rutherford is still in hospital after a motorcycle 
accident over the weekend. Expected to be there for rehab.  Visitors would be welcome at 
Canberra Hospital. 
 
Meeting closed at 8.15pm. 
Next meeting Tuesday 12 November 2018. 
 


